
It’s only been two short years since the Stone Canyon Community 
Foundation was nothing more than an idea being tossed around by a 
small group of SC members. 

It started with people sharing how much they enjoyed spending 
time in Tucson and quickly moved to asking the question, “How can 
we give back to the community that has been so welcoming to us?” 

We thought the end of our second fiscal year would be a good time 
to look back and see just how far we’ve come.  So here we go…. 

Getting Started…. 

One thing for sure, Stone Canyon members love a good party!  So, 
we held our first fundraiser in November 2009.  Denim, Dinner an’ 
Dancin’ also was the first party of the season and it was great 
success.  After a night of renewing old acquaintances and making 
new friends, $14,000 was added to the SCCF Fund! 

It comes as no surprise that playing golf is the number one activity 
here at Stone Canyon.  We enhanced this experience with our 
second fundraiser by having the LGPA Legends of Golf join us for a 
fun-filled event.  In addition to golf, the day included a tasting of 
fine wines and both live and silent auctions.   The Legends of Golf 
and Wine raised over $49,000 –- an amazing achievement! 

 

       Denim, Dinner an' Dancin'  
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Then came the part we love best, distributing the money to non-
profit agencies in Oro Valley and Tucson who provide much needed 
help to “at risk” kids enabling them to get on track and stay on 
track.  In short, that is the mission of the SCCF. 
 
In 2009, we were able to award 7 grants for a total of $106,200 
followed in 2010 by 11 grants totaling $145,000.  In addition to the 
two fundraisers, the sources of these funds included a one-time 
donation from The Stone Canyon LLC, matching funds from the 
Diamond Family Foundation and Wells Fargo, and generous annual 
donations by individual SC members. 

Sources of SCCF Funds
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The Grant Recipients were selected by a very thorough review 
process conducted by the Grants and Research Committee.  
Applicants applied online at www.stonecanyoncf.org and also 
received onsite visits by committee members.  The 2009 and 2010 
SCCF Grant Recipients are: 
 

Assistance League* 
Desert Dove Farm* 
Early Childhood Program 
Easter Seals Blake Foundation* 
Flowing Wells Extension Program 
Junior Achievement 
Make Way for Books* 
Museum School for the Visual Arts* 
New Beginnings for Women and Children 
Strength Building Partners 
Touch Point Connection* 
Youth on Their Own* 
*denotes a 2 year SCCF Grant Recipient 

 

 

Youth on Their Own 

 

“…helping „at risk‟ kids 

get on track and stay 

on track.” 

Giving Back and Helping “At Risk” Kids… 

http://www.stonecanyoncf.org/
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This incredible success story would not have been possible without 
the help and generosity of many people.  This section is devoted to 
recognizing those special people who “made it happen.” 

 

E V E N T  S U P P O R T E R S  

 
Shelley Agricola & Jane Fehon 
Marilyn & Arlin Albrecht 
Eileen & Tony Antonucci 
Barbara & Stu Bardach 
Tom Barker 
Nancy & Art Bartlett 
Dave Bassett 
Kathy & Scott Bower 
Rebecca & Michael Burns 
Joanne & John Carhart 
Chris & Jim Carlson 
Stefi & Dan Carpenter 
Naira & Chuck Chokel 
Deb & BC Christenson 
Lucy & Bob Cioe 
Ann & Ron Clark  
Cindy Cole & Karl Struble   
Dee & Dick Coleman 
Patsy & Jim Crounse 
Michelle & Ben Day 
Annabel & Bruce DeBoer 
Judy De Winter 
Laura & Danny Drubin 
Cathy & Terri Earnest 
Susan & Mike Engelhart 
Chet Feldberg 
Ann &Glen Ferguson 
Kathy & Mike Gagnon 
 

 
Mary Jo & Bill Gallaher 
Gwen & John Gildea 
Christine & Ed Hansen 
April Harris & Joe McHallam   
Kathi & Ken Heeter 
Kate & Buzz Hellickson 
Elizabeth & Glenn Jelks 
Dianne & Howard Jones 
Anne & Scott Jones 
Margie & John Kerr 
Nancy & Bob Ketcham 
Georgia & Jerry Kneuven 
Linda & Fred Knox 
Patty Lager & Don Tefft 
Kathy & David Langevin 
Arla & Jim Lawrence 
Ann & Roger Looyenga 
Lynette Lui & Larry Jehling 
Caroline & Brett Lunger 
Mary & Gary Lunstad 
Anne & Ed Lyman 
Nancy & Tom Mancuso 
Irene & Jim Manion 
Carla & Rob Matteucci 
Kathryn & Tim McAleece 
Sharon & Gary Mertens 
Ann & Jim Mrazek 
Diane & Roger Nellans 
 

 
Sue & Bob Neville 
Barbara & Gerry Oguss 
Tracy & Scott Ott 
Lexy & Brad Pfeifley 
Michelle & Ted Riggs 
Anne & Charlie Risdall 
Lee & Steve Roach 
Kim & John Rogers 
Kim & Jim Rosborough 
Ceil & Gary Rothbart 
Sue & Bill Sackrider 
Judy & Tony Sago 
Pat & Bryan Satterlee 
JoAnn & Jeff Scott 
Debbie & Ron Shane 
Tami & Sergi Shvetzoff 
Kathy & Paul Snyder 
Lola & Dale Spradley 
Carol & Tom Staubach 
Marcia & Craig Stuart 
Star Swartz 
Colette & John Tellmann 
Pam & Lonnie Vanatta 
Jean & Vaughn Welling 
Charlie & Bill Welsh 
Rebecca & Ray Willenberg 
Kathleen & Briggs Wood 
Paula & David Wood 
 

 

ANNUAL SC MEMBER DONORS 

Marilyn & Arlin Albrecht* 
Barbara & Stu Bardach* 
Ann & Ron Clark 
Michelle & Ben Day* 
Cathy & Terri Earnest* 
Susan & Mike Engelhart 
Kathy & Michael Gagnon 
Gwen & John Gildea* 
Bronwen & Chris Gleeson 
April Harris & Joe McHallam 
Kathi & Ken Heeter 
Anne & Scott Jones* 
Susan & Michael Lebens* 
 

Ann & Roger Looyenga* 
Caroline & Brett Lunger* 
Anne & Ed Lyman* 
Carla & Rob Matteucci 
Ann & Jim Mrazek* 
Barbara & Gerry Oguss 
Lexy & Brad Pfeifley 
Pat & Bryan Satterlee 
Debbie & Ron Shane*  
Kathy & Paul Snyder* 
Lola & Dale Spradley* 
Colette & John Tellmann* 
Charlie & Bill Welsh* 

 
*denotes a 2 year SCCF donor 

 

 

 

 

 Easter Seals Blake Foundation 

Recognizing Our Donors and Saying Thanks… 

“Give…Serve…Volunteer..

...Make a Difference in 

Your Community” 

 

Desert Dove Farm 
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RECOGN IZ ING  OUR  DON ORS  AND  SA YING  THAN KS… C O N T ’ D  
C O M M U N I T Y  S U P P O R T E R S  
A M A R S I  R I S T O R A N T E  +  A N T I G U A  D E  M E X I C O  +  A V A L O N  +  A Z A D I -  A  G A L L E R Y  O F  F I N E  R U G S  +  

B L U E F I N   +  C A F É  A L A  C ’ A R T  +  C O L O N I A L  F R O N T I E R S  +  D A R L I N ’ S  F L O W E R S  +  D E T A I L S  A R T  &  

D E S I G N  +  J O N A T H A N  F A V R E  +  F L E M I N G S  +  F R A C T U R E D  E A R T H ,  T I L E  &  S T O N E  +  G E O A P P S  +  

G O L F  C L U B  A T  V I S T O S O  +  H A C I E N D A  D E L  S O L  +  H A R V E S T  +  J  G I L B E R T  F O O T W E A R  +  J  R E N E E  

+  J A X  K I T C H E N  +  K O B R A N D  +  L A  C R E M A  +  L E T S O N  L O F T  H O T E L  +  L O R I  C A R R O L L  &  

A S S O C I A T E S  +  T H E  L O O P  +  M A D A R A S  G A L L E R Y  +  M C C L I N T O C K ’ S  +  M I R A V A L  +  P A R K  C I T Y  

C H A M B E R  O F  C O M M E R C E  +  P I A T T E L L I  +  P R O N G H O R N  G O L F  C L U B  +  R E L A X  T H E  B A C K  +  

R O B I N E T T E  A R C H I T E C T S ,  I N C .  +  S A N D E R S  G A L L E R Y  +  S I N G N O R E L L O  +  S K  B U I L D E R S  +  S K I N  

S P E C T R U M  +  S K Y L I N E  G A L L E R Y  +  S T O N E  C A N Y O N  C L U B  +  D O N  S W A N S O N  +  T U B A C  G O L F  

R E S O R T  +  T U C S O N  M U S E U M  O F  A R T  +  Z O C A L O  
 

Yes, we are certainly off to a great start, but 
we need your help to keep the momentum 
going.  

We are excited about the plans for the 
upcoming season at Stone Canyon which 
include two fundraising events. 

The first will take place on November 5, 
2010, with a revival of Denim, Dinner an’ 
Dancin’-- so get your cowboy hats and boots 
ready!   

In December, we will conduct our Annual 
Giving Appeal urging everyone to consider 

making a tax deductible donation to the 
SCCF before year-end. Remember, 60% of 
the funding for the SCCF grants comes 
from these annual donations. Please 
continue to be generous. 

The spring will bring great weather and 
another special golf event.  Many details 
are yet to be worked out, but we can 
already promise you a good time! 

It is a very ambitious agenda and that’s 
why we need your support -- whether it’s 
writing a check, volunteering on a 
committee, attending the fundraising 
events or all of the above!   

The Stone Canyon Community Foundation 
Needs YOU! 

Continuing the Journey and Maintaining Momentum… 

Touch Point Connection SCCF Grant Recipients 

Have Questions?  Need More Information? Want to Help? 
Go to www.stonecanyoncf.org 

 


